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SUBJECT: 

May 2025 edition of The Commission Vision 

Enclosure: No 

Action: Information and Discussion Only 

 

SUMMARY: 

The May 2025 edition of The Commission Vision, MCTC’s quarterly electronic newsletter, is 
now available! The newsletter highlights key updates on events, reports, and transportation 
projects across the Madera County Region and San Joaquin Valley. This edition features a 
message from the MCTC Policy Board Chair, and a celebration of the Madera Region’s award 
winners at the Regional Leadership Forum and the San Joaquin Valley Policy Conference. 

Individuals who wish to stay informed about regional planning efforts can subscribe to The 
Commission Vision through a link on the MCTC website or contact Natalia Austin at 
naustin@maderactc.org.  

Click here to access the latest edition. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

No fiscal impact to the approved 2024-25 Overall Work Program and Budget. 
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